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Dear Neil, 

Updated Civil Works Package Plans – SSD Application – TBA21-03653 – John Hunter Health 
and Innovation Precinct, Lots 1-2 DP 1228246, 29 Kookaburra Cct, 38 Lookout Rd, 10 Lodge 
Dr New Lambton Heights 

Thank you for the submission of updated documentation and our meeting on 16 May 2022.  

Subsidence Advisory NSW (SA NSW) received the following documentation: 

1. Letter prepared by Northrop Consulting Engineers Pty Ltd, Job number NL191366, dated 
06/05/2022, pages 1 – 2. 

2.  John Hunter Health and Innovation Precinct, Lookout Road, New Lambton Heights, Civil 
SSDA Package Plans prepared by Northrop Consulting Engineers Pty Ltd, Job number NL191366, 
dated 11/05/2022, Drawing No.s C001-DA, C100-DA to C102-DA, C200-DA, C300-DA, C400-DA, 
C401-DA and C501-DA to C503-DA 

The above documentation was reviewed by SA NSW and the proposed development is considered 
substantially the same as that assessed in TBA21-03653. Accordingly, the conditions of approval 
stated in Schedule 2 of SA NSW’s Notice of Determination dated 1/10/2021 remain unchanged. 

If you have any queries concerning this matter, I can be contacted via e-mail 
subsidencedevelopment@customerservice.nsw.gov.au or 4908 4300. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

John Johnston 
Manager, Subsidence Risk and Evaluation 

20 May 2022 
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